
 

 

 
Tunis, 06/09/2024 

 
 

Clarification 

 

Dear INS website users 

 

Following a recent technical failure in the access service to the statistics by 

theme page of the website, 

We would like to inform you that the Institute, in coordination with all 

concerned technical stakeholders, is in the process of remedying this situation 

as soon as possible. 

 

Thank you for your understanding 


